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Office of the Director General

Mr David Keenan Our ref: 12/08815
General Manager

Tweed Shire Council

PO Box 816

MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Dear Mr Keenan

Planning Proposal PP_2010_TWEED_001_00 Extension of time for completion of the
Planning Proposal for rezoning of land for the Tweed Heads West Business Park.

I refer to your request on 11 May 2012 seeking an extension of time to complete the
Planning Proposal, PP__2010_TWEED_001_00, to rezone Lot 10 DP 1084319, Parkes Drive,

Tweed Heads West.

| have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 56(7) of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to amend the Gateway Determination
dated 6 September 2010 for PP_2010_TWEED_001_00.

The Gateway Determination is amended by extending the time for the completion of the
Planning Proposal by an additional six months. The Planning Proposal is now due for

completion by 13 December 2012.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Paul Garnett of the
Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s Northern Region office on (02) 6641 6607.

Yours sincerely

Sam Hg{d'sgéma! ﬂ

Director General
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